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October 35,2012

Debra Richerson, Principal
Salmon River Jr-Sr High School
711 Ace's Place Road

P.O. Box 872

Riggins, ID 83549

Dear Principal Richerson:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Salmon River Jr-Sr High School, has earned the
Additional Yearly Growth Award for 2012. This award is given by the Board to schools
who meet the following criteria:
o Must make AYP two consecutive years
o Based on grade level test:
o Show an increase in at least one group or subgroup- Ethnicity or Special
Programs (Special Ed, LEP, Free or Reduced Lunch)
o Groups/Subgroups must have at least 34 or greater student populations.

Your school is one of just six (6) to earn this honor in 2012. Congratulations!

We will be contacting you shortly to coordinate a date and time when a member of the
State Board and/or staff can come to Riggins and make the presentation to you and your
students in person.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Marilyn Whitney, Chief
Communications and Legislative Officer at (208) 332-1591 or
marilyn.whitney(@osbe.idaho.gov.

Again, congratulations to you, your staff and students at Salmon River Jr-Sr High School.
Well done!

Sincerely,

S

Mike Rush
Executive Director
Idaho State Board of Education
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